
  

 

 

INFORMATION ADDRESSED TO THE PERSONS, WHO 

UNDERTAKE INTERNATIONAL TRAVEL FROM CHINA  

 

In the last few weeks in China and other countries 

(updated list of countries available on www.who.int, 

www.ecdc.europa.eu, www.gis.gov.pl), there have been 

confirmed cases of respiratory tract illness with symptoms 

including: body temperature above 38oC, coughing, 

shortness of breath and problems with breathing in 

general.  

If you had been in China, in the last 14 days, and notice 

by yourself and suffer from any of these symptoms, please 

immediately notify a sanitary-epidemiological station or 

contact the nearest hospital with an infectious diseases 

department as soon as possible, in order to determine 

potential further steps in terms of laboratory tests and 

medical treatment.  
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